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Robbery of Days Inn 

On Sunday, April 16, 2023 at 12:26 P.M., officers from the Lake City Police Department were dispatched to 

U.S. Hwy 441 North, Days Inn, for a reported robbery. 

Upon arrival, officers learned a black male, wearing a blue in color sweatshirt with a t-shirt wrapped around his 

head and a dust mask on his face, had entered the business and approached the counter inquiring about a room. 

The suspect then placed a legal pad on the desk with a written note informing the clerk he had a firearm and 

ordering her to quietly give him the money from the cash drawer. The clerk complied, the suspect then exited 

the business, entered a gray in color Toyota Rav 4 and drove north on U.S. Hwy 441. 

No one was hurt during the incident. 

 
 

If anyone has any information concerning this incident, they are asked to contact the Lake City Police 

Department at (386) 752-4343 and speak with an Investigator Poteat. 

Report information anonymously by calling the LCPD TIPS line at 386-719-2068  

or Crime Stoppers of Columbia County at 386-754-7099. 
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